
 
 

In This Issue ...

It has been great hearing from our colleagues who this week are a�ending the first
Futures Industry Associa�on Law and Compliance annual conference (FIA L&C) in
person in three years in Washington, D.C. While we’re hearing that the panels and
other programs have been as enlightening and compelling as always, we know that
the opportunity to reconnect, face to face, with so many old friends is invaluable.

Today’s Cabinet News and Views touches on one of the key topics at FIA, but next
week’s issue will feature a deeper dive into where things stand at the present �me
and where we think things are going.

What do you think about this week’s topics and Cabinet News and Views in
general? We’d love to hear from you. Just write to us here.

Daniel Meade & Michael Sholem
 Co-Editors, Cabinet News and Views
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